John D. O'Toole . .
Vice President

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.
4 irving Place, New York, NY 10003
Telephone (212) 460-2533

March 3, 1986

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-247

U. S.| Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

ATIN: Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
‘Office of Administration

Dear Ms. Diggs:

This is in response to your letter of January 29, 1986 concerning the
payment of fees. Attached, please find our check in the amount of
$150.00 covering our September 30, 1985 Ten Year Inservice Inspection

Program submittal.
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